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20.12.17 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Our next topic, starting in January, is ‘A Toy’s Story’. This will be a history based 
topic in which we will be learning about how toys have changed over time. On 
Monday 8th January we will be having our entry day into this new topic and as 
part of this we will be using ‘Toy Story’ to engage the children in their learning. 
As part of that day, we would like the children to come dressed as one of the 
characters from Toy Story (see below). We will also be watching parts of the 
film. This film is rated as a PG and therefore if any parent does not want their 
child to watch any of this film please let us know in writing as soon as possible. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Many thanks for your continues support, 
 
Mrs Ashton and Miss Singleton 
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